
October 6th, 2015 

 

Hello St. Catherine Students and Families! 

 

For those unfamiliar with NPH, we are a club here at school that does fundraising to support 

our godchild, Yhon, who is a young boy in Bolivia.  All money raised is sent to NPH National which 

distributes funds to help pay for food, clothing, housing, and education expenses for children 

under their care. We also learn about the many children around the world who benefit from 

NPH, their life stories and cultures. When possible, we share what we learn with our school 

community.   

 

Would you like to be a godparent to Yhon with us?  Our obligation is $30 a month, or $360 a 

year.  We will do this through contributions from club members and a few fundraisers 

throughout the year.  Being a member of the St. Catherine NPH Club requires that you come to 

the meetings, make a small contribution each month, and help with fundraisers.   

 

As his godparents, we become part of Yhon’s extended family.     

 

For more information, please contact Mrs. Kimble, Mrs. Katsandres, Ms. Salisbury or check out 

the website: 

www.nphusa.org 
 

If you want to join, please sign the form below and return it to Mrs. Kimble.  Our first meeting 

is at 8:00a.m., Nov. 3rd, in the fourth grade classroom.   
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

Yes, we are ready to be godparents and members of the St. Catherine NPH Club.  I will plan to 

attend the meetings on alternating Tuesdays beginning Nov. 3rd from 8:00 a.m. to 8:25 a.m. 

 

 

_______________________  _____________________ 

    NPH Club member                Parent 

 

 

 


